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Subject: Use of online CE credits

It comes to my attention that the Pennsylvania Board of Chiropractic Examiners is considering the
discontinuation of online sources for continuing education. I am firmly against that position. Living in Erie, the
choices are slim for seminars coming here, let alone the more rural areas. Please keep this option open.

Peter A. Cohen, D.C.
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